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House Republicans respond to Governor Brown’s State of the State Address 

 
Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) issued the following statement 
after Governor Kate Brown delivered her State of the State address to a joint session of the Oregon 
Legislature: 
 
“It’s hard to appreciate Governor Brown’s future aspirations for our state when she has failed to address 
so many problems here in the present. The governor gave only a passing reference to our PERS crisis, 
she did not address the scandals that have plagued the Oregon Health Authority, and she failed to 
provide any clear vision for how she would address the heartbreak and suffering of our state’s Foster 
Children. When is our state government going to get serious about solving the real problems that are 
staring right at us?” 
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